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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2019 4:55 PM

To: ‘Nathan Alleman’

Cc: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; McClure, Dean, EMNRD; Lowe, Leonard,
EMNRD

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Jerrah 2 Federal SWD #1 _ Devon Energy

Attachments: Select Energy services_Jerrah 2 Federal SWD #1_Devon.pdf

RE: Jerrah 2 Federal SWD #1 (API 30-025-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pDM1926956407) Unit letter |, S5 T23S R32E,
NMPM, Lea County

Mr. Alleman,

OCD was notified by the Devon Energy Corporation that they are protesting this application. This party has been
identified as an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the application can no longer
be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, Select Energy Services,
LLC currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the protesting
party. If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime, the
application will be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information
regarding the standing of this application and feel free to me call with any questions.

Contact Information for Devon:

Katie Dean

Landman

Devon Energy Corporation

333 W. Sheridan Avenue
Oklahoma City, OK 73102-5015
405 552 6659 Direct
katie.dean@dvn.com

Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488



Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 8:34 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Devon Energy SWD Protest - Jerrah 2 Federal SWD #1

From: Dean, Katie <Katie.Dean@dvn.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2019 8:34 AM

To: Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD <Leonard.Lowe@state.nm.us>; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD <Phillip.Goetze @state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Devon Energy SWD Protest - Jerrah 2 Federal SWD #1

Mr. Lowe & Mr. Goetze,

Devon Energy would like to formally protest Select Energy Service’s C-108 application for administrative approval of the
Jerrah 2 Federal SWD #1 Class IID injection well in Sec. 5-23S-32E, Lea County, New Mexico.

-Company Name: ALL Consulting on behalf of Select Energy Services
-Contact: Dan Arthur — (918) 382-7581

If you wouldn’t mind, could you please acknowledge that the NMOCD recognizes Devon Energy’s protest? Let me know
if you need any additional information.

Thank you,

Katie Dean
Landman

Devon Energy Corporation
333 W. Sheridan Avenue
Oklahoma City, OK 73102-5015
405 552 6659 Direct
katie.dean@dvn.com

devon

Devon - Internal

Confidentiality Warning: This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the intended recipient(s),

are confidential, and may be privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,

retransmission, conversion to hard copy, copying, circulation or other use of all or any portion of this message and any
attachments is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by return
e-mail, and delete this message and any attachments from your system.



